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  SEN SPECIALIST SCHOOL 

 
Welcome to our twenty-fourth edition of our weekly ‘admin’ newsletter for the 2019/2020 

academic year. This will keep you up to date with whole school events and activities. 
 

 CORONA UPDATE 

 

Please see eSchools for the latest update on 
school closure and reduced provision.  

 

4AJ 

Another busy week for 4 AJ who have worked hard as a 
team with their enterprise project. Pupils have enjoyed 
exploring different authors and illustrators across Key 
Stages 3 and 4 within Literacy. Pupils have produced some 
lovely work and have shown just how creative they are. 
Unfortunately, we have postponed the Theatre Workshop, 
however Cheshire West College students are hoping to 
provide Springfield pupils with a video recording instead. 
We hope to support them by sending our pupil responses 
via email.  

6PF 

Class 6PF have been keeping busy despite not going out in 
the community on our usual shopping trips. 
So far this week we have been designing and making 
Mother’s Day cards and banana bread homemade gifts. 
We’ve been looking at signs of spring on nature walks 
outside as well as enjoying some beautiful sunshine. 
We have also been doing exercises to fun action songs to 
keep our spirits high! 
 

Planning Your Future Event 

We previously sent information about the Planning Your 
Future event.  Please see message below from the event 
organisers: 
  
It is with real regret that we are going to postpone the 
Planning Your Future events on the 26th March (Crewe) and 
the 2nd April (Macclesfield).  We will re-organise dates when 
we have more information on the impact of the corona virus. 
Sincere apologies, but I am sure you all understand that 
health and safety of young people, families and staff is our 
priority. 

 

Sponsored Swim 

The children will be taking part in a sponsored swimathon in 
aid of Friends of Springfield.  The money raised will go 
towards improving the outside play areas, including a 
sensory pagoda area. 

This will take place the week commencing 27th April 2020 in 
your child’s usual swimming lesson time and will be staffed 
by your child’s class team and swimming pool staff. 
Thank you for your anticipated support with this event. 
Any queries please ask.  Sponsored forms and letters to 
follow 

Wishing Well 

Attached is a leaflet from The Wishing Well, offering services 
which might be of interest to you during this time.  Please 
contact them directly if you need one of their services.  

 

Have a great week! 

Lisa Hodgkison 

Headteacher 
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